
 

         Executive Board Meeting  

       April 19, 2021 at 7:30 P.M. 

Present: J. Russo, D. Noble, P. Cantillo, R. Bieder, L. Popovic, T. Accomando, H. Acampora, T. Franklin, D. 
Krynicki, A. Chirico, N. Rosario 

Absent: T. Chambers, M. Velazquez, T. Franklin  

Guests: None 

Chairperson Russo commenced the Executive Board with the Pledge of Allegiance at 7:30 P.M. 
Chairperson Russo reinforced the need for proper parliamentary procedure and for committee 
chairpersons to encourage newer board members to offer comment before calling on smeonee who has 
spoken. Chairperson Russo hopes to have an in-person Executive Board some time soon with the public 
in attendance. The District Manager had no guidance on when in-person meetings would re-start but 
added that if in-person meetings occur then the use of CISCO WEBEX will still be required. 

Executive Board Members briefly discussed the effectiveness of vaccines but are hopeful that the 
pandemic is slowly but surely coming to an end. The meeting concluded by a vote of adjournment that 
was unanimously approved by all at 7:45 P.M. 

 

 


